
Groom Law Group, Chartered | 1701 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. | Washington, D.C. 20006-5811 | 202-857-0620 | Fax: 202-659-4503 | www.groom.com

Publications

DOL/SEC Issue Target Date Fund Guidance

The attached memorandum describes an “Investor Bulletin” 
issued jointly by the U.S. Department of Labor (“DOL”) and the 
Securities and Exchange Commission (“SEC”) late last week 
regarding target date funds. The purpose of the bulletin is to assist 
investors and participants in understanding the operations and 
risks of investing in so-called “target date” investment funds. We 
understand that this is the first of several target date fund-related 
projects under development at the DOL and the SEC and that 
more guidance from these agencies may be forthcoming this year. 
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